
Dear Families, 

Welcome to Kindergarten!  I am very excited for your child to be joining my class!  Our 

classroom has many fun and exciting things planned for the 2017-2018 school year.  We 

will be exploring subjects such as math and reading, but also learning more about 

character values like respect, cooperation and integrity.  In addition, we will be looking in 

God’s word daily and learning about His great love for us and how we can share that love 

with others!   

My name is Meredith Haidinger, and this is my fourth year teaching Kindergarten at 

Hunting Park Christian Academy!  I graduated from Temple University in 2009 with a 

degree in Elementary and Special Education.  When I’m not teaching, I enjoy spending time 

with my family and friends, running, reading, baking and watching my favorite sports team, 

the Phillies (winning or losing  ). 

One of my goals is to create an open, welcoming and safe environment for my students.  

Since children spend so much time in school, I strive to make my classroom their “home 

away from home.”   

I am looking forward to getting to know you and work with your children this year!  Enjoy 

the rest of your summer and see you soon! 

 

Sincerely,  

Mrs. Meredith Haidinger 

Meredithh@hpcaphilly.org  

 

 

mailto:Meredithh@hpcaphilly.org


HPCA Kindergarten Supply List 2017-2018 

 

 1 pack of pencils 

 1 box of crayons 

 1 pack of colored pencils 

 1 pack of markers 

 1 glue stick 

 2 bottles of white glue 

 1 or 2 durable folders for homework, labeled with first and last name 

 1 composition notebook labeled with first and last name 

 2 boxes of tissues 

 2 bottles of hand soap 

 1 bottle of sanitizer 

 

*Students will be required to complete weekly homework.  They will only need 

pencils, scissors and glue to complete the homework. 

*Please have these supplies ready to go for the first day of school!   

* Also, we may ask for parents to help replenish in-school supplies mid-year.  Thank 

you for all of your support in getting the school year off to a fabulous start! 

 

 


